
We frequently receive requests or donations from those who confuse BBS, 
BBF and BBI.  This is certainly understandable, especially among those 

who are new to the Grace Movement, since all three names begin with Berean 

Bible.  When a gift or order is sent to the wrong organization, it has to be sent 
back to the sender with a letter of explanation.  This, of course, causes a major 
delay in processing the donation or order.

The Berean Bible Society (BBS), Berean Bible Fellowship (BBF), and the 
Berean Bible Institute (BBI) are often called sister organizations because our 
doctrinal statements mirror one another.  While this is true, it is important to 
remember that we are three distinct organizations, each of which is served by its 
own board of directors.  The following is a brief synopsis of each ministry:

Berean Bible Society (BBS) was established in 1940 for the sole purpose 
of helping believers understand and enjoy the Bible.  This is accomplished 
through the publication of the Berean Searchlight, literature, Sunday school 
curriculum, CD/DVD messages, Two Minutes with the Bible, and our confer-
ence ministry.  I am the President of this organization.  We can be reached at 
Berean Bible Society, N112 W17761 Mequon Road, P.O. Box 756, German-
town, Wisconsin 53022.  Our web address is www.bereanbiblesociety.org.  
Email: berean@bereanbiblesociety.org.  Phone: (262) 255-4750.

Berean Bible Fellowship (BBF) was established in 1968.  Pastor Dick 
Ware is the President of this organization.  The Berean Bible Fellowship is 
a fellowship of individual believers in Christ who have banded together to 
promote the gospel of the grace of God and the Word of God, rightly divided.  
The BBF holds two national conferences annually in June and October.  They 
also offer CDs and DVDs of the messages that were preached by grace pas-
tors and teachers at their conferences.  They can be reached at Berean Bible  

Fellowship, P.O. Box 387, McFarland, Wisconsin 53558.  Their web address is 
www.bereanbiblefellowship.weebly.com.  Email: rnrware@aol.com.  Phone: 
(870) 941-6110.

Berean Bible Institute (BBI) was established in 1996.  Dr. Robert Nix is 
now the President (see page 12).  Berean Bible Institute is a school of college 
level adult education that provides sound Biblical and doctrinal courses of study.  
It also provides training in ministry and leadership skills to help individuals 
become prepared to do the work of the ministry in local churches and on the 
mission field.  You can contact the school at Berean Bible Institute, 116 Kettle 
Moraine Drive S., P.O. Box 587, Slinger, Wisconsin 53086.  Their web address 
is www.bereanbibleinstitute.org.  Email: bbi@bereanbibleinstitute.org.  Phone: 
(262) 644-5504.

Thanks so very much for your assistance as we labor together to make known 
the riches of His grace.
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